Dear Rotary Members.

There are not enough words to fully express my gratitude for being chosen as a scholarship recipient this year. It is absolutely incredible how generous you all have been with not only me, but all students like me, as well. Thanks to financial aid, the Alumni Committee, and your personal support of my college endeavors, almost my entire Freshman tuition is covered, and I cannot thank you enough. Being academically successful throughout all of highschool was very important to me early on, because I knew that I wanted to do all I could to ease the financial burden of college from my parents, and it makes my heart glad to know that my hard work has been recognized and awarded. Your entire organization is amazing, from the small scale work in the community to the World wide projects, you touch the lives of all involved greatly. I truly hope to get involved with your club and all the community work you do throughout my college years! Thank you for being a part of my journey! And I look forward to seeing you all at the meeting and sharing my future plans!

Best regards, Kaala Wood

